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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

Hello, my name is Anna Renou, and I am writing today in favor of the land exchange. I visited the Crazy

Mountains for the first time in the summer of 2022 and stayed at Sweet Grass Ranch. I chose to visit Sweet

Grass Ranch last summer because of my friendship with and high regard for the Dringman Family, the owners of

Sweet Grass Ranch.

 

 The Crazy Mountains are beautiful, and preserving the land around them is of the utmost importance. Our

natural landscape is truly a gift from God, and the duty of care for the land should reflect that. Because this is

such a serious issue, it is with much thought that I write a letter in support of the trade and in support of the

Dringman family. 

 

Ensuring that this trade occurs is ensuring good stewardship for the Crazy Mountains and for the land around

them. I wholeheartedly believe that Sweet Grass Ranch and the Dringman family will protect and preserve the

land for as long as it is in their care. 

 

I again want to emphatically state my support for this trade.

 

Kindly, 

Anna Renou 

 

 


